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Hi,  

 

I would like to express my support for the Row River Rural Fire Protection District. A 

fire station is an important part of a fire district because it provides protection for 

apparatus and equipment. It will give the volunteers a place to continue training and 

learning.  

 

Thank you for your time,  

Dan Moore 

RRRFPD Volunteer Firefighter  


